
 Weekend Mass Schedule 

     Saturday: 5:00 pm  

Sunday: 8:00 am and 10:30 am  

    1:30 pm (Spanish) 

 

Weekday Mass 
Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday 12:00 Noon 

 

Adoration 

 of the Blessed Sacrament 

              Thursdays  12:30-1:00pm 

                        6:00-6:30pm 

 

Holy Days 
as announced 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 pm  

or by appointment 
 

Baptism, and Anointing of the Sick 

Please call the office 

 

Marriage 

Please contact office a minimum of six 

months prior to the proposed date for an  

appointment 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 

9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 2:30 pm                       

Closed from Noon to 1:00 daily 

SAINT CYRIL CATHOLIC CHURCH 

9205 SW Fifth Street, Wilsonville, Oregon 97070

Phone:  503-682-2332     Fax:  503-685-9294     www.stcyrilparish.org      email:  office@stcyrilparish.org   

                                           13th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME         July 2nd, 2023 

PARISH STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Theodore Prentice    office@stcyrilparish.org 
Business Manager:  Julie Tiedtke   bizmgr@stcyrilparish.org 
Parish Secretary: Anita Ruggiero  secretary@stcyrilparish.org 
Religious Ed: Suzanna D’Souza   re@stcyrilparish.org 
Music Coordinator: Deanna Nibler   music@stcyrilparish.org 
Choir Director: Lynn Olszewski–Adams music@stcyrilparish.org 

 

 

 

Next Sunday’s Readings — July 16 

Is 55:10-11* Rom 8:18-23*Mt 13:1-23  

    
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

7/5   Noon    General  Intentions 
7/6   Noon    General Intentions 
7/7   Noon    General Intentions 
7/8   5:00p    +Margaret Thomas  
7/9   8:00a    Our Parishioners 
        10:30a   +Michael Lux 
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FATHER TED PRENTICE 
AN INTRODUCTION … 

 
Hello!  I am Father Ted Prentice and I have been asked by Archbishop Sample to serve as 

your Pastor of Saint Cyril beginning on July 1, 2023. 

I am a native of Portland and grew up in North Portland with five older sisters and two young-

er brothers.  I graduated from University of Portland in 1985 as a Mechanical Engineer.  Following 

graduation, I worked for twelve years as a Mechanical Engineer, primarily with       companies in 

Southern California.  In 1997, I entered Mount Angel Seminary to study and be formed to serve as a 

priest of the Archdiocese of Portland.  Following my priestly ordination in 2004, I have been blessed 

to serve in a number of varied parish assignments throughout the Archdiocese of Portland.  These 

have included: Saint Mary (Eugene), Saint Mary, Star of the Sea (Astoria), Saint Anthony (Tigard), 

Saint James (Molalla), and most recently Saint Joseph the Worker (Portland).  I am grateful for this 

opportunity to begin serving as your Pastor here at Saint Cyril. 

In the coming years, the Catholic Church and parishes throughout the United States are be-

ing invited to reflect in a Eucharistic Renewal on our call to grow in our appreciation of the wondrous 

gift that Jesus shares with us in feeding and uniting us to Himself in His Body and Blood, our gift of 

communion, unity, and transformation.  It is a blessing to be invited to continue the ministry of priest-

ly Eucharistic service that Father Brian has shared with you over these past years.  The blessing of 

continuing and strengthening our relation as individuals and a            community of faith in love and 

service to the Lord, who nourishes us with His Body, Blood, Soul, and  Divinity, sustains and gives 

me joy as a Priest and as your “new” Pastor.  God Bless You! 

In Christ, 

Farther Ted Prentice 

Pastor 

WELOME FATHER TED 

PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION 

Today is the Peter’s Pence Collection world-

wide collection that  supports the work of the 

Universal Church, including the works of the 

Holy See and the charitable works of Pope 

Francis.  

For more information visit,    

        www.obolodisanpietro.valen.html 



BLUE ENVELOPE 

Have you ever wondered what the 

“Blue Envelope”                                                  

in your envelope packet is for??      

Donations received in this envelope are used 

for repairs and maintenance around the parish 

campus.  To donate toward any campus repairs 

please use the Blue Envelope in your envelope 

packet.  Although the envelope is scheduled 

for the fourth week of the month, you can use 

the Blue Envelope at any time! Your                 

contributions are always appreciated.                                                                               

Thank you! 
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Farewell Father Brian 

Dear St Cyril Faith Community, 

As I take my leave after 8 years of being your pastor and as you prepare to welcome Fr. Ted into 
the community, I want you to know that I bow with deep humility expressing my overwhelming    
gratitude for all the blessings you have showered upon me. I feel so fortunate to have had this time 
with you all. I ask forgiveness for all my missteps. May God’s abundant blessings and graces always 
surround you. 

 God bless, Fr. Brian 

Your Sunday Collections 

Needed for Weekly Budget  $                6,574.02  

Offertory for June 25  $                4,267.60  

Over/Under  $              (2,306.42) 

  

Needed for Yearly Budget  $           337,100.91  

Rec'd 7/01/22 thru 6/25/23  $           342,383.95  

Over/Under  $                5,283.04  

  

Maintenance & Repairs Goal  $              10,000.00  

Rec'd 7/01/22 thru 6/25/23  $              18,834.86  

Over/Under  $                8,834.86  

  

Parish Socials Goal  $                6,000.00  

Rec'd 7/01/22 thru 6/25/23  $                7,142.00  

Over/Under  $                1,142.00  


